June 24, 2011

Mr. Chris Alles

Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA)
40 Broad Street

Suite 500

Boston, MA 02109

Dear Mr. Alles,

A complete Building Code and Fire Safety Analysis is included within the Construction Documents on
drawings A0.3, A0.4, A0.5 and A0.6. Additionally, the design has been reviewed by an independent
building code consultant, Cosentini Associates. All recommendations from Cosentini Associates were
incorporated into the building design and the Building Code Analysis. Additionally, we requested that
Cosentini Associates complete a final review of the 100% Construction Documents. A final review
letter is included herein.

Sincerely,

Jor

sS. ncipal, AIA
Ai3 Architects LLC
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